
 

 

 
 

Leadership Waukesha County –  
Leadership Experience Presentation 

 

The goal of the presentation session is to present your LWC experience. What were the key moments 

that resonated with you? How do you plan to implement these new practices in your everyday life? 

You will be given five minutes to present your key takeaways and how you are planning to use these 

tools in the future. Perhaps you have already started using some tools and you want to review that 

process. This is your chance to place your personal touch on your LWC experience.  

Presentations should be in a PowerPoint format. YOU WILL NEED TO EMAIL YOUR SLIDES TO MOLLY 

at mniklasch@waukesha.org by December 11th! You should also bring your presentation on a flash drive 
for a back- up. Please note that if you exceed five minutes you will be asked to stop to ensure 
the entire cohort has time to present. 

We encourage you to invite others from your organization to hear your presentation! This is a great way 

to showcase your new skills and celebrate your accomplishments. Remember to use your Professional 

Development Plan for reference and reach out to others in the cohort for guidance.   

Lastly, specific presentation times will be assigned the week of the session. While we would love to get 

your presentation time out weeks in advance, there tend to be last-minute changes due to scheduling 

conflicts. You will see a final presentation schedule the week of the session and are encouraged to 

share the schedule with any guests coming to support you! 
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